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Dear House Members: 

 

Election integrity depends on a secure means of registering Oregonians to vote. If we 

allow 3rd party organizations to submit Social Security numbers on behalf of others, 

we open the floodgates to fraud.   No accountability is preserved when 3rd party 

organizations intercede. 

 

Please vote NO on House Bill HB 4133. 


